

March 3, 2017

Attention: Swaran K. Nayak Sant Nirankari Mission, New York Branch 159 Emily Avenue Elmont, NY 11003

Dear Friends:

Thank you for your generous donation of pantry and wish items which we received on February 26, 2017, supporting the Ronald McDonald House of Long Island. We greatly appreciate your generosity, as donations like yours help us serve the needs of our families throughout the year.

The last several years have been a time of tremendous growth at the Ronald McDonald House of Long Island. As we strive to elevate our programs and refine our vision for the future, our goal remains simple—to bring relief to families who depend on the services that we provide in the midst of their child's medical crisis. We do not do this alone and remain grateful to special friends like you for the support you have provided and for being a part of our success through your generosity. During this special 30th Anniversary year, we move ahead knowing that we will continue to provide assistance for thousands of families at a most difficult and stressful time in their lives.

Thank you for helping provide a temporary haven for our residents in a secure and comfortable environment, with other families sharing a similar burden. On behalf of our families, thank you from the bottom of our hearts.

Warmest regards,

Matthew Campo President

MC: fts



Thank you so much for your generosity.